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Heller Increases PILT Funding
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller joined his western colleagues in a successful effort to increase the Payment-in-Lieu of Taxes (PILT) funding by $20 million in the fiscal year 2008 Interior, Environment, and Related Agencies Appropriations bill (H.R. 2643).      
“With 85% of Nevada controlled by federal government, the PILT program is critical to every county in Nevada. While the $20 million increase we sought for PILT funding will not entirely make up for the funding shortfall, every penny counts to the counties and families that live in public lands states,” said Heller.   

The PILT program compensates counties for the loss of revenues from the lack of property taxes resulting from federal land ownership.  The Administration requested a paltry $198 million for this program, which is $150 million less than the authorized level.    
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